
From: Christi Anderson  
Sent: Monday, April 24, 2017 8:16 PM 
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 431 Highland Road Fence 

 

Jon, 
 
We are writing to express our support for a fence variance for the Romano's.  We do not 
believe there is any issue with extending the 8' fence along the back property line as there has 
always been tall vegetation there in the past. 
 
Please feel to contact us if you have any questions regarding our full support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Christi Anderson 734-904-5955 
David Collins 517-896-0720 
405 Highland Road 
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